LMC/Mars Hill Game Moved
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Tuesday's scheduled men's lacrosse game between Mars Hill College and Lees-McRae
College has been moved to the Mars Hill campus due to poor field conditions on Tate Field,

announced

LMC Director of Athletics Craig McPhail Monday. The game will start at 4 p.m. in Mars Hill, N.C.
The Bobcats dropped their season opener at Catawba College on Saturday. The LMC women's
lacrosse team will open its season Friday, February 17 at Limestone----the pre-season favorite

to win the Conference Carolinas championship.




